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Subject: 2021 European Innovative Teaching Award 

 

Dear Ms Latinka Križnik,  

 

Dear project partners and participants, 

 

The European Innovative Teaching Award is a new initiative to celebrate the work of 

teachers and schools, particularly in the context of European cooperation in the field of 

education and training, supported by the Erasmus+ programme. It also aims at 

showcasing innovative teaching and learning practices as well as encouraging mutual 

learning across borders. In this first year of the initiative, the thematic focus has been on 

distance and blended learning.  

It is my great pleasure and honour to inform you that the following Erasmus+ project will 

be among the 2021 European Innovative Teaching Award awardees, based on a selection 

made by the Erasmus+ National Agency in Croatia: 

 

Innovation in Dressing Techniques  

2018-1-HR01-KA202-047488 

 

This project has broken the mould in education and can serve as a source of inspiration 

for others, to make teaching and learning more engaging, participatory and inclusive.  

 

 

The public disclosure of the laureates will take place on 16 September 2021 during a 

launch event hosted by Ms Mariya Gabriel, European Commissioner for Innovation, 
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Research, Culture, Education and Youth. She will also have the pleasure to welcome the 

awarded projects at the European award ceremony, which will follow on 20 October 

2021. An accompanying networking and community-building event for interested project 

representatives will be organised the day after, on 21 October 2021. Due to the current 

situation with the Covid-19 pandemic all the events will be held in a virtual format. 

 

We sincerely congratulate you for the outstanding work and look forward to welcoming 

project partners and interested participants to the above mentioned events in autumn. In 

the meantime, the Erasmus+ National Agency in your country will assist you with 

practical arrangements and any further information you may need. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

Michael TEUTSCH 

Head of Unit 

 

 

 

       

 


